Homan, Kim

From:

Samuel J Lucido <samuellucido3@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:54 PM

To:

Homan, Kim

Subject:

Lane Reduction on Nine Mile

CAUTION: This email originated from <u>outside</u> of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon, My name is Samuel Lucido and I live at 19032 Spindler avenue and I am writing to council to speak in favor of its decision to lower the number of lanes on 9 mile. Growing up, I always felt like my neighborhood was a family. My best friends lived on my block and I have fond memories of community events, playing at Spindler Park, and going to the stores on 9 mile. When I think of Eastpointe I think about this community. 9 mile is the main road in this city, it is the center of commerce and culture, and it should reflect the community spirit of the city by being walkable, and safe for Drivers, Bikers and Pedestrians. Doing this will encourage people to go outside, participate in civic life and create a sense of community that lives up to our motto "a family town".

Thank You